
604 Bridge Street Update 
A lot is happening at our new building! 

 
Old insulation is down and the foam insulation will be installed this week in the 
sanctuary. 
Electricians have begun their work – on hold while the insulation goes in. 
One furnace is up and running and the two others are in progress. 
All but the most stubborn floor tiles have been removed from the fellowship hall. 
Carpentry work continues on the riser and the storage spaces. 
We have a functioning bathroom! 

 
A giant THANK YOU to all the folks who volunteered at our new building on 
Saturday, December 2nd. 
Thanks to your energy, more work was completed in one less day than John and 
Paul had thought possible! 
 


